
 

MEMO 

To:         All Residents and Families 

From:     Liana Chandran, Director of LTC Operations 

Date:      April 24, 2024 

Subject: Town Hall Meeting 

 

Dear all Residents and Families of Copernicus Lodge, 

 

Please be informed that a virtual Town Hall Meeting for all residents 

and families has been scheduled for May 16th at 1:00PM via Microsoft 

teams. The link is as below. 

Join the meeting now 

 

Please forward all questions in advance via email to 

lianac@copernicuslodge.com 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach 

out. 

 

Best regards, 

Liana Chandran 
Director of Long Term Care Operations 
Copernicus Lodge 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ODliNWY0ZDctZTkxYy00MDA0LWFjZjAtNGM3ZTk2ZDc3MWZl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c82f2acc-1a55-4749-ae13-15da9edfffb4%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22009b95d4-d96e-43dd-99ca-18bdf252cd26%22%7d

